 Co—=—>-

WALTER P. CHRYSLER MUSEUM

July 1, 2010

Lori Emerling
President

CEMA

P.O. Box 4493

Troy, Ml 48099-4493

Dear Lori:

While | was unable to attend the 21%' Annual Charity Car Show event this year, |
understand that you had a very positive response from participants despite some very
uncertain weather conditions. Jim Worton was honored to be considered as one of the
judges for your event and always remarks on the dedication and professionalism that
your team of volunteer judges’ exercise in viewing the quality of each car show
participant. Doreen Wright greatly appreciates and remarks on the planning and
organization that CEMA commits to in making this collaboration a model for other car
shows we consider in the future.

We thank you sincerely for your generous donation of $1,200 to the Walter P. Chrysler
Museum Foundation. Further, | would like to express my personal gratitude to you and
your colleagues for their continued enthusiasm and commitment in preserving our
wonderful Chrysler heritage.

We look forward to our photographic session to officially recognize another chapter of
success in our ongoing partnership of promoting and preserving automotive collecting,
preservation and passion.

On behalf of the Museum Board and staff, please pass along our deepest appreciation
to all of the CEMA Officers for your great support!

President and CEO
Walter P. Chrysler Museum Foundation




